
Dear all, 

2005 marks twenty years since the introduction of a groundbreaking regulatory 
technique for the European Union: the ‘New Approach to technical harmonisation and 
standards’.  

The European Commission is organising a conference on 30 November 2005 in 
Brussels, celebrating the anniversary. 

Programme details and registration can be found here, or by using the conference 
link at http://europa.eu.int/comm/enterprise/newapproach/index_en.htm 

Best regards 

On behalf of Georgios ANTONIOU 


